‘Warcham Beach and Tourism Committee
Meeting Minutes
December 6, 2013

The meeting of the Wareham Beach and Tourism Committee was called to order at 9:05
a.m. by Chairman Bruce Hutchins. Also present were members Peter Teitelbaum, Linda
Burke, and Mary Bruce.

Minutes: Ms Burke proposed that the minutes be amended to reflect that a draft of the
asset survey was reviewed and edited. On a motion by Ms Burke, seconded by Mr.
Teitelbaum, the minutes of the November 22, 2013, meeting were approved as amended
(3-0-1).

Mr. Hutchins said he met with the Board of Selectmen on November 26 and they were
supportive of the workplan, approved conducting a survey, and appointed Ms Bruce to the
commitlee.

Action Plan: The committee discussed the survey and action plan and decided that the
primary order of business at the next meeting would be to finalize the survey.

Other Business: Mr. Teitelbaum said the Cape Rail platform will be located near the site of
the former Wareham Feed building at the end of Merchants Way and will be completed
by Memorial Day. Mr. Hutchins said he sees coordination with Cape Rail as an important
role of the committee. Ms Burke volunteered (o contact Dede Kieley from the Cape Flyer
organization to meet with the committee in January.

Mr. Teitelbaum said CEDA Director Sal Pina would be meeting with the Board of
Selectmen to discuss priorities for the town’s Community Development Block Grant
allocation for 2014, Afier some discussion, the committee asked Mr. Teitelbaum to speak
with Mr. Pina about the possibility of including solutions for Onset Beach area trash
collection 1 the grant proposal.

On a motion by Ms Burke, seconded by Mr. Teitelbaum, the committee voted to adjourn
at 9:50 a.m, (4-0-0}.

Respecttully submitted,

Linda Burke
Clerk
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